
May-June Trestleboard 

Brothers  

I sure do love this time of year, winter was horrible “but ain't the roses sweet.” The days are 

longer, so is the time to get out there and spend as much time with your families as possible.  They are 

our glue, our strength and support. They are the very same people who make us who we become. When it 

comes to our Masonic family, what true group of friends and brothers can't be found anywhere else in the 

world. Only us, as being Freemasons, can experience this true bond between one another. 

For the first time in my life I now know what it feels like to be a grandparent. What a blessing to 

our family and me. On March 20, my first grandson was born, Duane Allan Duncan, III, or aka 3G. To 

get even better our second, Klhoe Parker Ellis, a granddaughter was born April 14. What a blessing to our 

family. 

Sadly to say Stephenson Lodge has had a tough past thirty days. My brothers, we have lost yet 

another brother, Past Master Oscar Baldwin. What a great friend and brother. Brother Oscar never missed 

a meeting for years and he knew the WORK very well. Brother Oscar was our treasurer and chaplain for 

many years, doing outstanding work. Please keep the Baldwin and Fournier families in your prayers.  

As you may know, we lost Past Master Dave Kraus on March 20 and Brother William Reynolds 

on April 5. All these Brothers will be greatly missed, but not forgotten. They were the cornerstones of 

Freemasonry. 

IN MEMORY 

 

 
 
Oscar Reid Baldwin 

Fraternity 

Duane Duncan WM 



If anyone needs anything , please call me or any line officer. 

 1st meeting in May 

May 6 • 7:30 PM 

Open in the 3rd degree 

Bro. Jim Chason -  Habitat for Humanity 

Taking the Grand Masonic Word by the Grand Inspector 

Possible catechism in the 1st degree 

 2nd meeting in May 

May 14 • 7:30 PM 

Possible catechism in the 1st degree 

 Only meeting in June 

June 3rd • 7:30 PM 

Strawberry Night–Casual dress 

 


